
Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labeling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 

Dear Sir / Madam 

As an animal lover and environmentally conscious consumer I demand to be made aware 
of what products go into the food I eat. I am sadend about the massive destruction 
cultivation of Palm Oil has in Indonesia and Malaysia. 

It is a product which I avoid and believe Palm Oil should be labeled as Palm Oil and not 
by any other name this is clearly to misleading. 

Regards 

Magosia Waskowski 

  

 


